
 

Did you miss me? 

I'm a day late with this update! 

This will be the last weekly update for The Magee Project til after the 40 Days for Life. I 

strongly encourage you if you have not been involved with the 40 Days for Life before to 

sign up for both the national and local updates. You will be encouraged! 

August marks the end of the first official four months of The Magee Project! 

What started as one or two people going once a week or so to pray at Magee has turned 

into over seventy people volunteering to take an hour to keep up a daily prayer presence 

at Magee since April. 

Even now, few people at Magee are aware of the battle being waged in prayer. We've done little to make our 

presence known, focussing instead on taking our requests to God to build a firm reliance on Him before 

moving forward. 

While our "official" presence at Magee is suspended for the 40 Days for Life, several of us will continue to go 

to pray and if you are able to stop by any time to do so, thank you! If you are interested in helping in any other 

way to continue to grow the project and work on preparations for the Jericho Walk next spring, just let me 

know! 

 

Action Points: 

 Continue to pray for the preemies at Magee, Jesse & Joel, and at West Penn, Ellis 

 Continue to pray for the abortion providers 

 Continue to pray for the church and pastors in Pittsburgh 

 Participate in the 40 Days for Life campaign, http://40daysforlifepittsburgh.com 

 

 

Please continue to pray for these known and probable abortion providers at Magee and elsewhere in 

Pittsburgh 

 

Beatrice Chen          Sheila Ramgopal 

Robert Thompson          Arthur Signorella 

Audrey Lance          Glenn Updike 

Heather Hohman          Sharon Achilles 

 

 

We will continue to post on our Facebook page including any updates about the preemies we've 

been praying for. 

http://facebook.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d044a7a3bc7b8970d1daaa1f&id=436a55402b&e=27d3467b05


 

If you have questions or comments about The Magee Project, please contact us 

viaTheMageeProject@comcast.net or on Facebook at The Magee Project. 

 

Words are completely inadequate to tell you how blessed I am to have worked with you these first 

months of The Magee Project! 

 

Thank you and God bless you! 

 

Meredith 
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